
School Council Meeting 

January 07, 2021 

4:00 p.m. 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order on January 07, 2021 at 4:01 p.m. 

School Council Members in Attendance:  Dr. Kasandra King, Mr. Timothy Deas, Mrs. 
Jessica Ellerbee, Mrs. Lindsey Jenkins, and Mrs. Pamelia Harper 

The meeting began with Mrs. Lindsey Jenkins providing an inspirational quote by Dr. Martin 
Luther King, Jr. 

Take the first step in faith.  You don’t have to see the whole staircase, just take the first 
step. 

Mrs. Jessica Ellerbee recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Approval of Agenda: 

All committee members in attendance approved the meeting agenda for January, 2021. 

Approval of Minutes: 

The committee approved the minutes from our first school council meeting on September 
29, 2020. 

Recognition of Members/New Visitors 

There were no new members present for the school council meeting. 

Presentation to School Council-Mr. Timothy Deas 

The second semester of the 2020-2021 school year is off to a good start. 

COVID-19 procedures are in place to ensure the utmost safety for all. 

The custodial staff is working hard daily to keep the building sanitized and clean. 

The custodial staff, faculty, and staff are all working diligently to ensure that safety is 
the top priority for the 2020-2021 school year. 

COVID-19 protocols in place: 

 Ensuring students wear their masks accordingly; covering both the nose and mouth 

 Hand-washing and hand-sanitizing procedures 



 Social Distancing is enforced 

 Reminders are provided for everyone in the building to follow the procedures. 

Social distanced safety drills are enforced.  Teachers and students follow an A/B   
schedule to exit the building in the event of a fire drill to ensure social distancing. 

The restrooms are sprayed and misted throughout the day with county approved, 
Neutra-Dis. 

The playground equipment is sprayed and misted after each grade level visits the 
playground. 

Strategic seating is in place in the classroom to minimize contact and to provide 
contact tracing if possible. 

Masks are provided to students and adults who enter the building if one is in need. 

Classrooms are being sprayed with Neutra-Dis with frequency. 

A council member recognized the Kindergarten paraprofessionals for working 
diligently to spray the bathrooms with Neutra-Dis after bathroom visits. 

Old Business 

The council is still in need of a vice chairperson to represent the Morningside Elementary 
School Council.  

New Business 

There is no new business at this time. 

Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:13 p.m. 

 

 


